
 
 

It’s Friday then… It’s Saturday, Sunday WHAT! � 

The children have been working extremely hard and exams are now under way. With 

only 16 more school days left until the Summer Holidays it is time to start making plans.  

Tell us what fun things you have in store… 

Last Friday to finish our National sports week focus every class took part in a fun sports 
activity.Pupils managed tricky obstacles such as cone stacking and the ball drop. They 
stayed determined and used good organisational skills throughout. They were good role 
models and encouraged others to participate, even in the fancy dress race. Everyone 
took turns and had a 'Can do attitude' to Sports Day. Pupils and students were 
awarded Sports Star of the day and individual personal achievement from each class. A 
1st, 2nd and 3rd prize was given for the class that earned the most points in 30 minutes 
for the fun races that pupils completed. Thank you to Nyree Major and Dave James for 
helping set up and being enthusiastic throughout our fun day. 
 
We will let you all know next week how much we managed to raise. 
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At York college the construction students have been learning the art of stencilling as 
well as cutting in. Feedback from the course is always positive and all of the students 
say it is fun learning there. Some very neat work displayed below well-done guys! 
 

 
 

Mr Scott’s class were fortunate enough 
to see the steam train leaving when 
they visited Pickering. They got to 
learn that when heated, water turns 
to an invisible vapor known as steam. 
The volume of water expands as it 
turns to steam inside the boiler, 
creating a high pressure. The 
expansion of steam pushes the pistons 
that connect to the driving wheels 
that operate the locomotive. 

 

 

Tell us your views 

A new parent/carer survey is now live on 

Survey Monkey 

It is important that we receive your 

opinions.  

They will help us with our future planning. 

Completion of the survey will be 

appreciated. 

Please see the link below  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LT9VDFF 



 

 

 

 

 
 

That is all from us this week. Next week is menu 1 for school lunches. Remember Monday 5
th

 is vaccination 

day for year 8 and 9 pupils.  

Have a wonderful weekend � 


